
Greetings and God’s blessings to you!

I am grateful you are here and interested in reading about and studying what
God says in His Word, the Bible, about the future return of His Son and our Lord,
Savior and King Jesus Christ!  My first weekly post is schedule to be available on
January 21, 2017 so I hope you come back to read it then.  Until then please
enjoy looking at and reading some of the information that is already here.

For our Lord Jesus Christ,

Steven J. Hogan

Pastor of Hope Bible Church of Tampa
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